View the Financial Stability Report for the first half of 2025

Carlos Quicazan, Financial Stability Department Director of Banco de la Republica (the Central Bank of
Colombia), presented the Financial Stability Report for the first half of 2025 on Wednesday, June 11.

The analysis presented in this edition of the Report concludes that the Colombian financial system has
shown resilience to global market volatility and domestic risks, maintaining adequate levels of capital
and liquidity.

See the Report and the Presentation (only in Spanish).
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